
District of Mackenzie 

 

COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Council                      

 

From:  Councilor Wright 

 

Date:  February/March 2025 

 

Subject: Report for February/March 2025 

 

 

Note to Council:  

1) I have been hired by Tony’s Headshop and Cannabis Retail (THC) as a Part-Time ‘Bud 

Tender’ Customer Service Representative.   

2) I have decided to stand for election again to be a Director at Large with the North 

Central Local Government Association (NCLGA), assuming no concerns from the rest of 

Council.    

 

Councilor Wright Council Appointments:      

Education and Youth Liaison 

Williston Lake Elders Society Liaison   

Climate Action Liaison  

Deputy Mayor (August 1, 2025 – October 31, 2025) 

 

Alternate For:  

Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation Liaison 

Chamber of Commerce Liaison 

Alternate Director for Regional District of Fraser-Fort George (RDFFG) 

Alternate for Prince George Treaty Advisory Committee 

Alternate Member of Northern Development Initiative Trust’s (NDIT) Regional Advisory 

Committee (RAC)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities:  

Date: Activity Council 
Appointment: 

February 
21, 2025 

Attended a BC only edition of the Elected Only Climate Caucus 
meeting, with the topic being about energy retrofits and financing 
ideas. 

Climate Liaison  

February 
21-23, 
2025 

Attended a variety of activities throughout the week during Mountain 
Magic Winterquest. 

N/A 

February 
26, 2025 

Attended the Open House hosted by the Mackenzie CNC Campus. Education and 
Youth Liaison 

February 
26, 2025 

Attended, along with other members of Council/Staff, a meeting with 
CNC President Cindy Heitman. 

Education and 
Youth Liaison  

March 1, 
2025 

Participated in North Central Local Government Assocation (NCLGA) 
Board Meeting.  As part of these meetings was given presentation(s) by 
Jason Fisher with the Forest Enhancement Society and Paul Adams of 
the BC Rural Health Network on how their organizations can work with 
Northern municipalities like Mackenzie.   

N/A 

March 2, 
2025 

Attended the Sunday showing of the Mackenzie Figure Skating Club’s 
Yearly Showcase.  

Education and 
Youth Liaison  

March 3, 
2025 

Attended the monthly District Parent Advisory Council Meeting (DPAC) 
with SD57, which had guest speakers this month from Principal 
Hawkins at Morfee Elementary and Principal Dugan from Mackenzie 
Secondary School, Vice Principal of both schools Danielle House, 
Morfee Elementary PAC President Lindsey Dobson and MSS PAC 
President Ester Sarkozy-Lee.   

Education and 
Youth Liaison  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

Councilor Wright  

 


